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The Family Federation in Portugal conducted a special Easter workshop for youth from April 25-27 in 

Barcarena. Held under the theme "A Great Entrance Begins with a Leap," this workshop held special 

significance as it was the first program planned and organized by recently appointed youth leader Eun-hee 

Brito. 

 

This workshop was more than a simple gathering, providing valuable opportunities for young people to 

share creative and cultural activities integrated with their faith while forging connections with one 

another. Participants experienced spiritual growth and developed a strong sense of community through the 

various programs. 

 

One of the workshop's most 

powerful sessions which resonated 

deeply with the youth featured a 

lecture on "The Epic History of the 

Chosen Han People of Korea" 

followed by in-depth discussion 

time. 

 

Through this experience, 

participants were able to 

strengthen their spiritual beliefs 

and think deeply about their 

identity as individuals along with 

their identity as part of the 

community. This time for 

reflection helped the young people 

who attended build a strong 

foundation for their ongoing spiritual growth. 


